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Valley Girl 
 

A flavorful, high-yielding 
tomato, early-maturing tomato 
that continues producing 
longer than other early-ripening 
varieties.  It has a high 
resistance to fusarium wilt 
(races 1 and 2), and verticillium 
wilt.  
 
Determinate.   
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Rutgers 
Heirloom 
 

The legendary Jersey tomato, 
introduced in 1934, is a cross 
between J.T.D. (an old New 
Jersey variety from the 
Campbell soup company) and 
Marglobe.  Its flavor, both for 
slicing and cooking, is still 
unequaled. A large, globular, 
slightly flattened, smooth, 
bright-red tomato with heavy 
walls and small cells.  Height 
68 to 80 inches.  Fusarium 
resistance.   
 
Indeterminate. 
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Rutgers 250 
 

In 2016, in celebration of the 
250th anniversary of Rutgers 
University, and after years of 
breeding and tasting Rutgers 
released this new variety with 
the traditional “Jersey tomato” 
qualities of flavor, juiciness, 
texture, and vigor.  The happy 
result is a tasty tomato bred for 
home gardeners with red, 
round, medium fruits. Hybrid.   
 
Semi-determinate.    
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Ramapo 
Hybrid “The 
Jersey 
Tomato" 
 

Developed at Rutgers 
University in 1968, this once 
popular tomato disappeared as 
tomato growers and shippers 
favored tomatoes with longer 
shelf life and thick skins.  But 
gardeners continued to ask for 
this reliable hybrid, and in 2008 
Rutgers brought it back.  The 
New York Times described the 
Ramapo as “the Cadillac of the 
famed, tasty zesty Jersey 
tomato.” Medium sized, globe-
shaped and red, it is also 
resistant to verticillium wilt and 
fusarium wilt (race 1).   
 
Indeterminate. 
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KC 146 
 

Also known as Campbell’s 146 
and originally developed to be 
a processing tomato for 
Campbell’s soup, this Rutgers 
tomato was released in 1956 
and set a flavor standard for 
the company.  Although it has 
been used as a processing 
variety, it also has incredible 
flavor as a fresh tomato.   
 
Semi-determinate.      
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BushSteak 
Hybrid 
 

A stand-out among staked 
tomatoes, this surprisingly 
compact (20-24 inch) plant is 
loaded with large, tasty 
tomatoes and is well-suited for 
patios, small gardens and 
containers.   
 
Determinate.  
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Sun Gold 
Hybrid 
 

Flavorful, sweet, golden-
orange, cherry-sized fruits are 
borne in large 
clusters.  Vigorous plants start 
yielding early and bear right 
through the season.  Tendency 
to split precludes shipping, 
making these an exclusively 
fresh-market treat.  High 
resistance to fusarium wilt and 
tobacco mosaic virus. 
Excellent served whole in 
salads, on the veggie tray, or 
as a stand-alone snack.  
 
Indeterminate. 
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Chef’s Choice 
Orange Hybrid  

This hybrid derived from the 
popular heirloom tomato 
'Amana Orange' captures the 
wonderful flavor and unique 
color of the heirloom, but with 
much earlier maturity so you 
can begin enjoying the fruits 
only 75 days from transplanting 
into the garden. Chef's Orange 
plants TMV and Anthracnose 
resistance. The 5 to 6 inch 
beefsteak-type fruits have 
flattened globe shape, 
averaging 9 to 12 ounces 
each, with bright orange, 
almost neon color both inside 
and out that doesn't fade or 
discolor when cooked. When 
combined with the superior 
taste and texture, it's 
understandable why home 
cooks will rave about cooking 
with this variety as well as 
eating it fresh. The plants grow 
5 feet tall.  
 
Indeterminate 
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Wild Boar 
Beauty King 

Possibly one of the best 
looking and tasting, red and 
yellow bicolor striped tomatoes 
you'll ever try! Very sweet fruits 
can grow up to 20 ounces each 
and have meaty yellow flesh 
with bright red streaks. A cross 
between Big Rainbow and 
Green Zebra.  
 
Indeterminate 
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Mexico Midget 
 

Old-time, south-of-the-border 
favorite that continues to prove 
its value as a salad tomato. 
Tiny, red, cherry-type fruits 
weigh down trusses with 
prolific yields throughout an 
extended growing season. 
Round 1/2" fruits explode with 
irresistible flavor. Very reliable.  
 
Indeterminate   
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Braveheart 
Hybrid 
 

Bright red, 1-ounce cherry 
tomatoes have a deliciously 
sweet and juicy, bold tomato 
flavor. Fruits are thin skinned 
and ripen quickly and 
uniformly, extending harvests 
throughout the season. Expect 
prolific yields on medium-sized 
plants that are easily managed. 
Crack resistant.  
 
Indeterminate 
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Chocolate 
Cherry 

Extremely flavorful, uniform, 
round fruits in trusses of 8, 
measure 1" in diameter. Fruits 
hold stems very well, don't 
crack and can be picked 
several days before completely 
mature and allowed to ripen off 
the vine without sacrificing 
quality. Great variety for the 
home gardener or for packing 
into pints for market.  
Indeterminate 
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Speckled 
Roman 

Tomato-lovers everywhere are 
tipping their caps to John 
Swenson, who developed this 
cross of Antique Roman and 
Banana Legs. Orange-red, 5" 
long fruits are a speckled 
paste-type, marked by irregular 
yellow stripes. Meaty fruits 
have hearty, "real tomato" 
flavor and almost no seeds. 
One bite is sure to make it one 
of your favorites!  
Indeterminate 
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Little Birdy 
Series Rosy 
Finch 

Brightly colored, deep rose 
pink, 1" round, excellent tasting 
cherries are nicely displayed 
against deep green foliage that 
provides great protection 
against sunscald. Plants are 
perfect for hanging baskets 
and mixed patio containers. 
Dwarf plants are compact, 
well-branched and have 
exceptionally high yields.  
 
Determinate 
 

 

 
Kazvorpal 
 

Brandywine Heirloom dating back to the 
1880s. Potato leaf plants with 
good yields of extra-large (up 
to 1-1/2 lbs), clear-skinned, 
light rosy-pink fruit. Considered 
one of the world's best-flavored 
tomatoes.  
 
Indeterminate. 
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Damsel Hybrid  An outstanding pink beefsteak 
variety with impeccable 
heirloom flavor! Uniform fruits 
weigh up to 12 ounces on 
compact plants that grow 4 to 5 
feet. Makes an excellent slicer 
and is perfect in salads. In our 
trials, it was an excellent 
producer, even in less than 
ideal conditions.  
 
Indeterminate 
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Bloody Butcher A sensational, multi-purpose 
tomato, very early and high-
yielding. Strong tomato flavor 
in medium, round, 4 oz. fruits 
that are a deep, dark red inside 
and out. Potato-leaved plants 
are fast growing.  
 
Indeterminate 
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Striped 
German   

Considered by many to be one 
of the most popular bicolored 
beefsteak tomatoes ever 
grown! Large 12 to 16-ounce 
fruits - some weighing in at 
almost 2 pounds! Fruit are 
slightly ribbed with yellow and 
red marbling, inside and out. A 
delicious beauty when sliced 
and also makes a great 
canning tomato. Meaty fruits 
have a complex tropical flavor 
and an excellent smooth 
texture. Heavy yielder.  
 
Indeterminate 
 

 


